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Regional Planning Commission to Meet 
 
PLATTEVILLE April 20, 2015 - - The Southwestern Wisconsin Regional Planning 
Commission (SWWRPC) will meet  at 9:30 a.m., on Tuesday, April 28, for their annual 
strategic planning exercise at the Folklore Village on Hwy BB, in Iowa County. The 
morning session will begin by focusing on the achievements and challenges of the 
SWWRPC over the past year and will be led by staff. Following, a discussion with the 
Commissioners of future challenges and opportunities will take place. The Commission’s 
regular business meeting will follow in the afternoon, where minutes and a financial 
report will be reviewed and a resolution accepting a planning grant from the US Dept. of 
Commerce, Economic Development Administration, will be considered for adoption. The 
SWWRPC Draft 2016 Budget will be presented and a discussion of succession planning 
and staffing will occur. Updates on current contracts upcoming meetings will also take 
place.  
 
All meetings of the Commission are open to the public. 

SWWRPC provides intergovernmental planning and coordination of community 
development planning, economic development, and transportation. In response to local 
and regional goals, the Commission and its Staff work to enhance fiscal and physical 
resources and to balance local and regional development, preservation, conservation, 
and social priorities.  

SWWRPC's member counties are Grant, Green, Iowa, Lafayette, and Richland.  

For more information, please call 608-342-1713. 


